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The purpose of this conference is to provide specific information on strategies that have been successfully utilized in the Aurora (CO) Public Schools to ensure that the district-adopted content standards/proficiencies and learner characteristics are appropriately linked to each student’s IEP.  Information will also be provided about how progress toward meeting the standards can be assessed.


Presenter(s):
David J. Wood, Ph.D.



Executive Director of Student Services




Aurora Public Schools, Aurora, CO




Karen Fognani-Smaus, M.A.




Student Services Curriculum Coordinator




Aurora Public Schools, Aurora, CO


Moderator:
Martha J. Fields, Ed.D.



Executive Director, NASDSE

Corporate Sponsors:
Dell


More about the PRESENTERS…

FIELDS, Ed.D., Martha.  Dr. Martha J. Fields is the Executive Director of the National Association of State Directors of Special Education.  She previously served as the Assistant Deputy State Superintendent for the Bureau of Educational Development, Maryland State Department of Education.  The Bureau of Educational Development is comprised of the instructional divisions of the Department, namely, the Divisions of Career Technical Education, Instruction, Special Education, and Compensatory Education Support Services.  Dr. Fields is past-president of the National Association of State Directors of Special Education, former legislative chairman for the National Council of Administrators of Special Education and has served on a number of important commissions in Maryland, including the State Coordinating Council for Handicapped Children and the Governor’s Advisory Council on Infants and Toddlers.  Dr. Fields has received numerous awards for her contribution to the field of special education.

FOGNANI-SMAUS, M.A., Karen.  Karen Fognani-Smaus has provided leadership to a number of task forces and committees district-wide, resulting in an IEP which has received national attention for its alignment of special education student goals with district-adopted curricular standards.  Ongoing work includes development of an IEP-driven graduation plan, development of standardized assessments for diverse learners, and adapting software to track and report on student progress in compliance with the reauthorized IDEA.  Additionally, Mrs. Fognani-Smaus brings 20 years of experience in teaching and administering special education programs to her current work on two state task forces, both dealing with how to best include students with disabilities in the standards movement.

WOOD, Ph.D., David J.  Dr. Wood currently directs all student services and special education programs in one of Denver’s fastest growing suburbs.  He has formerly served in administrative and university faculty position in three states, and as a field representative for the Institute for Educational Leadership in Washington, D.C.  Recent initiatives include the decentralization of most management functions of the department across articulation areas and to individual schools, as well as alignment of IEP goals and outcomes with district-adopted curricular standards.
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